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For several weeks we have all been staying at home. This has been to keep us healthy and safe 
during the Coronavirus pandemic. A pandemic is when many people all over the world have 
the same illness.  

                                                                                         
It has now been decided that children and teachers can begin to come back to school. There 
are many things that we will do to make sure that school is safe for everyone.  
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Nursery 

Reception 

Year One 

Year Six 

 

Year Two 

Year Three 

Year Four 

Year Five  

Only some children will come back to school to start with. This is called a staggered return. This 
means that some classes will come back to school first, and other classes will not return until 
later on.  

                          
When we come back, parents and carers will say goodbye at the gates! Only children will be 
allowed to come on to the school site. We will not need to bring book bags to school. This will 
be a change from what we are used to.  
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We will be splitting classes into smaller groups and each group will use a different classroom. 
Groups will stay with the same adults throughout the day. We will have lunch in our 
classrooms and we will go out to play in our groups. This will be another change.  

                       
When we are in school we will try our best to stay apart from other people. This is called social 
distancing and is a way to keep us healthy and safe. It also means that we will not be hugging, 
holding hands or touching our classmates or teachers in school.  
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We will be washing our hands a lot! Every group will have a handwashing timetable to follow. 
We will also be using hand sanitiser when we need to. In class, everyone will have their own 
pack of resources to use. These will not be shared.  

                              
If you hurt yourself in school the adults will mostly help you without touching you. This may 
mean that they will give you a plaster to put on, or give you an ice pack to use. If an adult does 
need to touch you to help you, they will wear disposable gloves. They may wear a mask if 
needed.  
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If you have any worries while you are in school, you can talk to the adults with your group. You 
can also write down your worry and put it into a worry box. Jess will be in school to help 
anyone who needs extra support.  

 

                                           
Although school will be different for a while, we are really looking forward to coming back and 
seeing all of you again!  


